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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2017 11:30 AM
To: 'Mel Poole'
Cc: Nonnye Grant
Subject: RE: Docket 170000-OT

Good morning Ms. Poole, 
 
We have received your updated email address and we will update the contact information in our system for Docket 
170000-OT. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: Mel Poole [mailto:MPoole@Ocalafl.org]  
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2017 11:10 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket 170000-OT 
 
Good Day Ms. Stauffer, 
 
I received a fax in reference to Docket 170000-OT…this email is to inform you Mr. Alan Phelps no longer works for the 
City of Ocala.  Please send all correspondence to Mel Poole, Director of Telecommunications…thanks in advance.  
 
Mel Poole 
Director of Telecommunciations 
O (352) 401-6900 
F  (352) 401-6902  
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